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Thank you, Mr. President. 
 
The Bahamas thanks the delegation of Brazil for its report and commends progress made 
since the last review, particularly in those areas in which recommendations were made by The 
Bahamas during the last UPR cycle.  These efforts include expanded programs to combat 
violence against women and increased investment in programmes combatting HIV and AIDS. 
 
In a constructive spirit, The Bahamas recommends that Brazil: 
 
(i) Develop and implement a comprehensive strategy to address structural racism, 

discrimination, inequality, lack of access to justice and other root causes which 
contribute to the disproportionate representation of people of African descent, 
including Afro-descendent women, in incarceration    

 
and 

 
(ii) Create and maintain a safe and enabling environment that is conducive to the exercise 

of the rights to peaceful assembly and association  
 

We wish Brazil every success in this UPR process. 
 
I thank you. 
 
 

 

 

 

 


